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The comment tracking number that has been assigned to your comment is GLMRISANS50080.

Comment Date: February 15, 2012   15:52:16PM  
GLMRISANS
Comment ID: GLMRISANS50080

First Name: Nellie
Middle Initial: E
Last Name: Harris
Organization: 
Address: 3340 1st Ave. So.
Address 2: #2
Address 3: 
City: Minneapolis
State: MN
Zip: 55408
Country: USA
Privacy Preference: Don't withhold my personal information from the website and NEPA documents
Attachment: 

Comment Submitted:

I recommend we use hydrologic separation of the 2 basins to prevent the Asian Carp from being introduced into Minnesota. I do
not want it to take over here.


